
From: Fleck, Nicole 
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2010 10:17 AM 
To: MacDonald, Terry 
Subject: Technical Correction to Salary Ordinance File #091646 
Terry,
 
Please make a correction to the footnote to PR 248 to read effective May 4, 2010 instead of May 3, 
2010.
 
Thanks, 
 
Nicole
 
Nicole M. Fleck
 
Nicole M. Fleck, MPA
Labor Relations Officer
City of Milwaukee
200 E. Wells Street, Rm 701A
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202
 
Phone: 414-286-3371
Fax: 414-286-0900
 
 
Confidentiality Notice:     This electronic transmission, including any files attached thereto, may contain confidential 
information that is legally privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure.  The information is intended only for 
the use of the individual or entity named above.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or any 
employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
disclosure, dissemination, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this 
confidential information is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please destroy it 
and immediately notify me - Nicole M. Fleck @ nfleck@milwaukee.gov
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